
 
OIL AND GAS REGULATORY AUTHORITY (OGRA) 

 
EXTENSION IN THE DEADLINE FOR SSUBMISSION OF PRPOSALS. 

 
Please refer to the advertisement regarding “Request for Expression of Interest” (EOI) 
for selection of consultant firm for technical evaluation of pipeline infrastructure 
development projects for additional1.2 BCFD LNG supplies published in the “Daily 
Business Recorder” and “Daily Jang” dated 17-02-2018. It is to inform that the 
Competent Authority has extended the deadline for submission of Proposals till 15-03-
2018 upto 11:00 a.m, all other terms and conditions will remain the same.  
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